MINUTES
JANUARY 15, 2015

A regular meeting of the Town Board was held on January 15, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Auditorium.
Item 1 – Roll call and Pledge of Allegiance.  Those present and answering roll call: Trustees; Daniels, Isbell, Heaton, Moos, Rohn, and Ross and Mayor Moser.  Attorney Rocklin was also present.   
Item 2 - Review of the Minutes of the December 18th meeting.  Trustee Ross moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Trustee Heaton.  Motion carried 6-0.
Item 3 – Ordinance No. 567 – Changing zoning from Agriculture (A-1) to Industrial (I-2) for the Anderson Annexation (WCR 39 & 72) second reading.  Concluding questions and discussion, Trustee Moos moved to adopt Ordinance No. 567, seconded by Trustee Ross.  Roll call; Isbell-aye, Ross-aye, Rohn-aye, Moos-aye, Heaton-aye and Daniels-aye.  Motion carried 6-0.
Item 4– Resolution 2015-01 – Setting a hearing date for the proposed Eaton School Annexation.  Trustee Ross moved to set the public hearing date for February 19th for the proposed Eaton School District RE-2 annexation, seconded by Trustee Daniels.  Motion carried 6-0.
Attorney Rocklin reviewed the proposed Intergovernmental Agreement with The Eaton Area Park and Recreation District with the board.  Todd Richards, treasurer and Robin Moser, board member of the Recreation District were available for questions and comments.  Included in the agreement is a loan from the Town in the amount of $20,000, to be paid back with interest when the district has money coming in, to get things started.  Robin Moser informed the board that a work session has been scheduled with the School District and Recreation District in February.  Concluding discussion, Trustee Moos moved to accept the intergovernmental agreement with the Eaton Area Parks and Recreation District and the Town to include cooperation and financial assistance, seconded by Trustee Ross.  Motion carried 6-0.      
Item 5 - Citizen comments/questions.  None.
Item 6 – Reports.
· Chief Mueller provided an update on activities in the police department which includes the hiring of Valerie Valdez as a full time Community Service Officer effective January 2015 allowing them to have the office hours extended to 7:00 p.m. in the police department.
· Gary reported working with Agfinity, who is getting ready to install a Compressed Natural Gas Station just west of the Town Shops on the vacant Union Pacific property.
· Trustee Ross provided an update on the MPO and is now the chair of the finance committee.
· Mayor Moser reported the Town is hosting the Bulls Eye Mayors meeting on February 2nd at 6:30 p.m. and encouraged members to attend.

Item 7 – Adjourn.  Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
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                                                                                                   Erika C. Bagley, Town Clerk


